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Firstly thank you to Christine Weeks who has done an excellent job in her year as President. 
 
2012 was quite an eventful year and several Hampshire Officials had the honour of officiating at the Olympic 
and Paralympic Games showing that we can boast some of the best officials in the country – a lifetime 
experience for them – well done to each and every one of them. 
 
Another very successful year for the county, both on cross country and in track and field.  A big thank you to 
the team managers for all their hard work throughout the year.  Never the easiest of jobs but they have all 
done very well and this is reflected by the excellent results from all Hampshire teams. There will be a number 
of changes next season as several of the team managers have indicated that they will not be standing this 
coming season. 
 
I would also like to thank all those involved in the county championships, both cross country and track and 
field.  This years cross country championships returned to Eastleigh and a big thank you to all members of 
Eastleigh Running Club for another successful event.  Thanks to Pam Rogers, Chris Weeks, Richard Dean 
and Dave Yetton for all their hard work, 
 
The track and field championships, as always, were very successful, demonstrating that we are one of the 
most successful counties in the country.  Congratulations to Alan Ive and his team for all their hard work.  Alan 
is stepping down this year so I would like to say a thank you to him for all his hard work over the years in this 
role.  We do have a team to take on the championships this year, I think they are slowly getting the hang of it 
but may need you help so please help if asked. 
 
Thanks again to Saucony for their continued support and thank you to everyone for all their support and help 
during this last year, it is much appreciated. 
 
Dates for this years meetings are 10th May, 12th July, 13th September, 8th November and 10th January 
2014.  Meetings take place at Fleming Park Leisure Centre, Eastleigh starting at 7.30pm 


